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16th June 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As our Year 10 pupils prepare to embark on their final year at St George’s, we felt it was important to 

provide the opportunity to discuss progress and development points. For this reason, we have selected 

Year 10 to trial a new online parents evening system called School Cloud that allows us to facilitate online 

video meetings.  

 

This will give you the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress with each subject teacher. We have 

decided to amend our original date, and it will be held on Thursday 1st July; pupils will have completed 

their final assessments, and staff will have the latest and most accurate assessment information available 

to discuss. There will also be appointments available with Mrs Milner, our Careers Lead, if you wish to 

discuss any specific post 16 opportunities. 

 

Appointments will be available from 4.00pm - 7.00pm for each subject your child studies. Each 

appointment is for 3 minutes and 30 seconds and there will be a 30-second break in between. 

 

The booking system is online, and you will be able to select times that suit your schedule. Bookings will 

be on a first come first served basis. Once you have made appointments, you will receive an email 

confirming your appointment times.  

 

Further details of how to make your appointments on School Cloud are attached to this letter. You may 

also find this School Cloud video guide useful: https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-

video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call 

https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call


 

 

 

 

 Appointment system opens Appointment system closes 

Year 10 Monday 21st June at 8.00am Tuesday 29th June at 11.55pm 

 

Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the school office. 

 

Once again, thank you for your continued support as we strive to provide the best education for our 

young people. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

G Warnock 

Mr G Warnock 

Headteacher 

 


